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2:11 PM  

NOTES 

● Mr. Rickets called the meeting to order and read the minutes. They were motioned to be 

accepted by Ms. Fishkin and 2nded by Ms. DeLease. 

● Title 1 Report -  Ms. Schwartz - Title 1 Report: 

Parents, community, and staff were informed that can now access the draft of the School 

Improvement Plan (SIP), along with the Title 1 Plan (Addendum) on our school website. 

SAC participants were encouraged to review and give their feedback and input to the 

plan. The SIP can be located on our school’s website 

https://www.browardschools.com/dania  

You may also obtain a hard copy of the draft of the SIP at the Front Office for your review. 

 

● Mr. Ricketts further explained, “What is the SIP?” The School Improvement Plan (SIP) is a 

set of goals, objectives and action steps, which drives our educational activities relating to 

school improvement and education accountability. Parents, teachers, and administrators 

all have a role in developing these goals. Each plan shall address issues relative to budget, 

training, instructional materials, technology, staffing, student support services, specific 

school safety and discipline strategies, and other matters of resource allocation, as 

determined by district school board policy, and shall be based on an analysis of student 

achievement and other school performance data. 

● Dr. Jackson: I-Zone meeting Friday - all parents invited, contact him if interested.  

Discussed Energy Conservation Program. Will start discussing Aftercare and looking at 

other providers if interested. Smart Money Meeting - will get project manager out to 

discuss at the next meeting. A+ Recognition Money… 

○ Proposals for A+ money was discussed 

○  1st from Ms. Podesta recommended 75% for all who have remained 20% for all 

non-instructional and 5% for the school, also her second proposal was 80%, 15%, 

and 5%.  Ms. Schwartz proposed making the proposal’s more specific so that we 

don’t exclude any of our current staff members. Ms Schwartz also recommended 

90% to all staff members and 10% to the school. After more discussion, it was 

decided to leave it proposals open for one more week. They can be emailed 

directly to Mr. Ricketts.  



● Ms. Markovich discussed the Food Recovery Programs and that we have received a grant 

for a commercial refrigerator. Exploring more options for fundraising such as hat days, 

sports and pajama days. Math Family Night more than 100 students showed. Science 

Night comes next.  Conference Night is Nov 13. 

● Mr. Ricketts discussed 2 apps that the districts wants us to be made aware of: 

○ Safe watch and Fortify FL 

○ SAC Bylaws, no changes made since last year, documents completed and available. 

● 3:15 Motion to Adjourn by Jenn Ellis and seconded by Nicole Odom 

 


